
From: Aret  
Sent: 12 May 2023 12:51 
To: Planning 
Subject: Camden Market Application- 2022/3853/P 
 
Hi, 
 
I want to express my support for these plans put forward. 
 
 
 
I am a trader at the market so I can see the obvious benefits for market stall 
owners. I have always felt like investment has been needed on the market hall 
for some years, not only to reduce the congestion, but in general to make it 
better looking and more attractive for market goers. The plans will make it 
easier for market attendees to navigate through the market and give the 
market the respect it deserves. I also feel like there are so many different 
groups who are missing out on Camden market and the experience it has to 
offer, this may be because they do not feel welcome and are currently 
uncomfortable visiting – for me the opening of the basin is massive as it gives a 
new reason to come to the market and witness the great culture Camden has 
to offer. 
 
 
 
I am looking forward to construction starting 
 
Aret Duvarcioglu 
Unit D20 Horse Tunnel Camden Stables Market 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 


